HB 2360 —-- RELATING TO THE JOINT COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE RULES
SPONSOR: Bahr

This bill states that any administrative rule adopted by an agency,
board, department, or commission will not be wvalid if contrary to
legislative intent as demonstrated by legislative history.

The Joint Committee on Administrative Rules is authorized to
recommend the disapproval of all or a portion of a rule if the rule
is not economically efficient based on a cost-benefit analysis or
if the rule creates a new classification of an individual or entity
resulting in a different outcome for the individual or entity and
the enabling statute does not explicitly authorize the
classification and outcome as a goal of the rulemaking grant of
power.

Rules established by the Department of Labor and Industrial
Relations will be subject to committee review and recommendations
beginning with the effective date of this bill. Currently, the
department is not subject to review.

This bill is the same as HB 964 (2015).



